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Los Angeles Area
Chamber of Commerce

October 12, 2011

Director Enrique C. Zaldivar
Bureau of Sanitation

AR

Los Angeles, CA 9001 5
Dear Director Zaldivar:

On behalf of the Los Angeles Area Chamber of Commerce, representing more than 1,600
businesses, which employ over 700,000 individuals throughout our region, I write to express our
support for the general vision and objectives of the L.A. Wastewater Infrastructure project.

Investing in our City’s infrastructure is vital to keeping Los Angeles a livable and economically

competitive area. Over the last ten years sewer overflows have been reduced by 79% and through
efficiency gains staff has been reduced by 28%. These gains are not only impressive, but they are
proof of what a well run department can achieve. We commend the Bureau for reducm
operating costs while increasing the efficiency of the department.

In order to keep this system running smoothly the Bureau has propo
to protect and renew our aging sanitation infrastructure. While we
we have reservations about the immediate sharp increases. Duti
businesses cannot afford to take an exorbitant increase in taxes
more modest increases to fund the highest priority: ‘actions, a
the Council, the Chamber and the pubhc get a better oppo

neighborhoods first while calibrating

We would like to reiterate our supp
is taking in advancing the LA Water
participating in the contmumg proce
at jduboffi@lachamber.com or 213.5:

he Chamber looks forward to
please contact Jessica Dubofl

Sincerely,

Gary Toebben
President & CEO
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